mEMORANDUM FROM THE
Public Works Director
to:
ryan mcgee, interim Town Manager

from:
Randy Cyr, public works director
subject: MAY 2022, Monthly Report


date:
June 8, 2022
Public Works – In the month of May, worked on putting more flags on CMP polls, continued cleaning and checking catch basins and continued with sweeping operations. Took out several loads of large trash for town office every week. Mid May, hot topped wash out on Fisher Rd, also filled holes with the hot box on Main St., Wing St., Rt196, Ferry Rd., Mill St. Reclaim in resident driveway on 38 Ferry Rd due to the new pavement, driveway was lower than the road. Liquid calcium placed on dirt roads, Dead animal pick ups and cleaning of PW building.  Sidewalk prep work on Rt.196 and Village St.- taking out old hottop and prepping the gravel for new pavement started Mid May and anticipate through to the end of June. Advised public via FB and town website to use caution in the area. Memorial Day parade preparations completed May 26: signs ready and placed along parade route, Frames for “Pardon Our Dust” signs made for Main St/196, Also Made frames and placed Large Orange“Main St Open for Business/Free Parking” and “ Moxie Cruise Nights” Banners.  
Mechanics continued working on PD and FD vehicles / equipment to ensure inspections were completed and safe for operation. Maintaining the street sweeper stays up and running. 
PW June Goals: MS4-inspecting all basins; transition to full summer operations; paving; and initial /recurrent chainsaw training for PW & REC DEPT
Transfer Station - Below is a summary of the items shipped during the past month. 

Item





Tonnage

Single Stream



4.66

Trash





224.04

Bulky Waste



27

Wood





24.77

Brush





12.65

Leaves




21.62

Tires





1.43

Freon





47 units

Cardboard




21.3

SW June Goals: actively seeking applicants for employment for SW, one starts training June 15
5

